
From: John Britto
To: Jacquelyn Gillis; Todd Coles
Subject: RE: [External] Meeting December 6 regarding RioCan Colossus lands
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 11:58:58 AM

From: angela < > 
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 11:54 AM
To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; John Britto <John.Britto@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Meeting December 6 regarding RioCan Colossus lands

I cannot attend this meeting as it conflicts with Nav Can and GTTA meeting
regarding flight paths over Vaughan.    Residents in Maple/Woodbridge were
affected by VMC complex, (Plus future developments, stage 2).   The planes
were re-routed to fly over residents' home, predominately over
Woodbridge/Maple.  Nav Can and GTTA have implemented new procedures,
RNP, CDO which allows the planes to fly at a very low altitude, while making
sharp turns.  Residents have not been part of this decision-making process or
included in meetings.  We are becoming the arrival, departure and preferred
flight path for Toronto Internation airport.  The noise and low flying planes will
affect our health, safety and quality of life.  New Pearson Airport procedure to
lower noise over homes in Mississauga and Brampton | insauga     

Presently we are working with Nav Can and GTTA to have the planes fly over
non-residential homes.  We are concerned about the high-rise condo being
built and do not want the flying planes flying over residential area.  We have
not had this number of planes flying very low in Vaughan.

Thank you
Angela
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